Response to letter by Mr. Lalonde re charg...n the matter of perrmits for tree cutting.

Subject: Response to letter by Mr. Lalonde re charges of biased District staff interference in the matter of perrmits for tree
cutting.
Date: Wed, 9 Apr 2003 11:53:10 -0700
From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@dnv.org>, "Directors Team" <managecomm@dnv.org>,
"Gord Howie" <Gord_Howie@dnv.org>, "Richard Zerr" <Richard_Zerr@dnv.org>
CC: "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear Mr. Lalonde.

This is a matter you should bring to the attention of District Council at a Monday Night
Council meeting. You will have to speak up yourself against this alleged injustice.

You should also have spoken up at the last Monday Council meeting when the matter of trees on
private properties came up. The bureaucrats and their puppets understand this and once again
they spoke up in numbers to make their case. But from the other side, that is from the side

of the victims of bureaucratic bungling, there was only one speaker. Since politicians count
noses, my case was not very effective. | will do the best | can but people in this community

will have to stand up and be counted, | cannot do it all by myself.

| will bring this matter to the attention of Council in the form of a motion. | will also

send a copy of your letter to Mayor and Council as well as to Fonvca. You may also wish to
enquire how the matter will be dealt with by checking with the Clerk at 990-2424.

Thank you,

Ernie Crist
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